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I oppose HB 3501 as a hardworking, tax paying, compassionate, respectful, lifelong 

Oregonian and giving Christian. Our state government continues to enable, support 

and encourage the houseless/homeless chosen lifestyle. As a volunteer in shelters, 

in the past, this is their choice for over 80% of the homeless. We need to find those 

individuals who really want a better life and assist them with a hand up not a handout. 

Thank you and please vote NO out of respect for me, my family and fellow 

Oregonians. 


